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2 February 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
 

Smarties Fundraising for the PTA and the Children’s Path of Adventures Project 

 

 
 

 

Today, your child will come home with a tube of Smarties (or an alternative to accommodate 

allergies/dietary requirements) and we kindly ask that over the next two weeks they help you, a 

neighbour or a relative in exchange for 20 pence pieces (other coins or notes are also acceptable). 

Your child can then try to fill up their empty Smarties tube with the 20 pence pieces they have earned 

and we ask that you please return it to school on Monday 19 February 2024.  Please do not worry if the 

tube gets damaged, money can be returned in an envelope instead. 

 

If easier, you can transfer money straight to the PTA Bank Account (please note this is a new account): 

Sort Code: 23-05-80, Account Number: 50186962 

 

All the money raised will be going towards the next piece of equipment on the Path of Adventures and  

I hope you feel inspired to help us through filling up the Smarties tube. 

 

 
 

Thank you very much for your anticipated support. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Anne-Marie Carlin 

PTA Chair 

Stamford Green                   PTA 
Primary School and Nursery 

 


